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Dates for the Diary Dear Parent/Carer, 
Of course we never stop learning as we go about our daily lives 
but this week I was lucky enough to take two days out of my 
normal routine to attend a two day course on wellbeing, facilitated 
by Thrive. 
 
The course reminded me of our Thrive intention in school; there is 
a reason for every behaviour and we need to communicate 
effectively to ascertain why someone is behaving as they do.  
 
It also reminded me of the importance of having clear boundaries 
for our children. This is the area that can be neglected, especially 
if we are tired or we want to avoid upsetting our child. To ensure 
our children are nurtured and develop emotionally, it is essential 
that we have clear boundaries that are well communicated and 
kept. 
 
We all know how hard it is to say “no”, but when it is the wise 
choice, then we must say it and ensure our children understand 
we mean it. If such rules come from a place of love then our 
children will feel secure. 
 
I wish you a happy weekend, 
 
Selina Frazer, 
Headteacher.  

Spring Term 2020 
 

Wednesday 29th January -  
Young Carers’ Day – Wear Yellow & donate £1. 
 
Tuesday 4th February – Reception Phonics 
Phase 3 Workshop 2:00-3:00pm 
 

Thursday 6th February – Nursery Talking and 
Playing Workshop 9:00-10:00am and 12:30-
1:20pm 
 

******************* 
Friday 14th February – Last day before Half 
Term holiday 
 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February – Half Term 
holiday 
 

Please see the orange Spring Term Workshops 
2019/20 flyer that was sent home with further 
dates that may be of interest. 

 

Easy Fundraising  

We have signed up to EasyFundraising in a bid to 
raise more funds for the school.  

Register your details to help us when you do 
online shopping. Click or follow this link: 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/hunter
shallprim/ 

Blue Peter Music Badge 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/bp-music-badge  

 

During Singing Practice this week, Mrs Bright informed all of 
the children about the Blue Peter music badge. Click the 
link to download an application form.  

https://childrens-binary.files.bbci.co.uk/childrens-
binarystore/cbbc/BP-Musicbadge-form-2019.pdf 

Parent Hub Attendance 

We would like all 
parents/carers to 
join us on Parent 
Hub.  

Parent Hub is a FREE app that helps keep you up 
to date with what’s going on at school. You’ll 
receive messages, pictures, documents and 
newsletters, all in one handy place. 

1. Download the Parent Hub app from your app 
store (iPhone or Android). 

2. Create yourself an account. 

3. Choose “Add a School” and enter: 

 @HuntersHallPS 

Congratulations to 2A in Key Stage 1 who achieved 98.47% this 
week and to 5P in Key Stage 2 with 100% 
 

Class 
Attendance 

% 
Class 

Attendance 
% 

Class 
Attendance 

% 

RC 91.70 2K 97.72 4R 96.71 

RL 92.13 2T 96.18 5P 100 

RM 94.47 3D 97.05 5S 98.16 

1H 96.56 3G 95.44 5T 97.64 

1HV 93.33 3R 93.41 6A 95.08 

1R 96.17 4E 92.83 6LC 92.89 

2A 98.47 4N 95.26 6Y 96.31 
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Debbie Reith  MyMaths Update 

We would like to say a 
huge thank you and 
good luck to Debbie, 
who has retired from 
the Speech & 
Language service. 
Debbie has devoted 
many years to helping 

children develop their speech, language 
and communication skills, not just at 
Hunters Hall but across the local authority.  

Following feedback from 
users, there has been an 
update to pupils’ MyPortal 
login experience. 

A new My Portal login button 
in the top right hand corner of 
the MyMaths homepage will 
now open a new login panel 
where pupils can enter their 
My Portal credentials. 

 

Year 6 Breakfast Club Year 3 Launch Day  

Our Year 6 Breakfast club commenced this 
week. Mrs Hobday and Mr Allen have 
volunteered their time, before school, in order 
to 
provide 
these 
extra-
curricular 
sessions. 
The 
children 
are 
provided 
with a 
nutrtional 
breakfast 
whilst 
also 
having 
fun 
learning.  

 

We have been 
learning about stone-
age times and 
people. So far, we 
have learnt that they 
made things out of 
what they could find 
such as using animal 
skin for clothing. 
When they wanted to 
eat, they would have 
to hunt some animals 
then cook them on a 
fire and they would 
eat all of it to the 
bone. We also have 
been drawing around our hands to make some cave painting 
pictures that look very nice and we also made stone-age pots 
out of some blobs of clay. We also are learning about what they 
do for a living which is nice. By Lola 3D 
 
 
We have been in 3R making cave paintings with handprints and 
animals and stick people. Then it was playtime, of course we 
had fun. After that we went into the Art Room with 3G and made 
clay pots and lastly sang songs. By Eden 3D  

ARP visit  

On Tuesday, everybody in the ARP visited 
ASDA. The purpose of the visit was to learn 
about healthy eating. We were all able to 
create our own pizza, which had healthy 
toppings on top.  
 
Did you know that ASDA has a dedicated 
webpage called, “Kids’ Kitchen”? Check it out 
here:  

https://www.asdagoodliving.co.uk/food/kid
s-kitchen  

Half Term Holiday Club 
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